
 

 

 Memo 
 
  

To: Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 

From: 2022 Striking Committee 
 

Date: November 4, 2022 
 
Re: Appointment Recommendations  

 

 
Chair and Members –  
 
It is with pleasure that we submit the attached Striking Committee Report for your 
consideration.  You will no doubt note, the significant quality of the candidates 
who have come forward for consideration of appointment to the City’s various 
Boards, Commissions and Committees.   
 
The Striking Committee met on October 26 and continued October 27 to review 
the applications and discuss recommendations for your consideration.  There 
was considerable effort made to wholly review the applications and consider 
various factors in making the recommendations.  These factors included, but 
were not limited to, continuity of ‘institutional knowledge’, providing opportunities 
for new voices to be a part of the committees, experience (scholastic, personal 
and professional) and appointments that could be considered reflective of the 
broader community.   
 
You will also note, that our Committee was unable to finalize a recommendation 
for your consideration, with respect to the Middlesex London Health Unit Board.  It 
is our recommendation rather that interviews be conducted with the candidates 
identified in the attached report.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the many exceptional candidates that are 
interested in serving the broader community of London; we also extend our thanks 
to the applicants.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Z. Hashmi, M. Hernandez and P. Seale,  
On behalf of the Striking Committee 
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